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5th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Elevate Education 
 
I trust this letter finds you well. We are excited to share with you the positive experiences our Year 10 
students have had with the recent educational initiative, Elevate. Over the past few days, Elevate, an 
esteemed education company, collaborated with our students in an engaging and insightful program 
designed to enhance their academic skills and prepare them for the challenges ahead. 
 
The Elevate program offered valuable insights, tools and strategies to optimize students’ learning potential. 
The enthusiastic participation and positive feedback from our students reflect the success of this initiative. 
We are confident that the skills and knowledge gained during this program will have a lasting impact on 
their academic journeys. 
 
To ensure that you as parents, are well-informed and equipped to support your child's learning, we 
organized a dedicated parent's session in the evening. This session was an excellent opportunity for you 
to gain a deeper understanding of the strategies taught to your children and how you can reinforce these 
at home. We appreciate the active participation and insightful questions from those who attended, 
contributing to the overall success of the event. 
 
Attached to this letter, you will find the Elevate Parent Booklet, which serves as a comprehensive guide. It 
encapsulates the key concepts covered during the program and provides practical tips for supporting your 
child's learning outside the classroom. We encourage you to review the booklet at your convenience and 
consider implementing some of the strategies suggested within your home environment. 
 
As partners in your child's education, your involvement and support play a crucial role in their success. 
The Elevate program aims to strengthen this partnership by fostering a collaborative approach between 
parents, students, and educators. We believe that with your encouragement and the skills acquired through 
Elevate, our Year 10 students will be well-prepared to face the challenges of their academic journey. 
 
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We 
value your commitment to your child's education and look forward to continued collaboration for their 
success. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mr C Lagdon 
Head of Year 10 
clagdon@buckinghamschool.org     
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